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 Tilley’s Trails   

Trenor and I just returned in mid-May from our wonderful trip on the Caravan 
to the Region 10 Rally, and attendance at the Region 10 Rally itself. A de-
tailed travelogue of our trip is also included as a separate article in this news-
letter, but there were a fair number of members (including affiliates) of the 
B.C. Club in attendance at the Region 10 Rally in Coeur D’Alene, Idaho. It 
was a fun event with lots of activities and so many shiny trailers – 141 units in 
total. 

Many thanks to Karen Griffin and Rick Mattson for organizing the lovely 
B.C. Caravan to the Rally. The group grew in numbers as we moved from 
spot to spot. Karen and Rick (from Aldergrove) were first joined by Tracey 
and Craig Raume (from Prince George) at Land Yacht Harbor in Lacey, 
Washington. Trenor and I joined the group in Leavenworth, Washington from 
our first provisioning stop at Fidalgo Bay, Washington. Departing early from 
the Nk’mip Rally (in Osoyoos, B.C.) organized by the Oregon Airstream Club 
by Charlie and Sharon Weider, Barry Hook joined us at our final stop in Wil-
bur, Washington before we all traveled on to the Region 10 Rally. Unfortu-
nately, five rigs that had originally booked to be on the Caravan had to cancel 
because they did not get into the Region 10 Rally. 

Upon our arrival at Blackwell Island in Coeur D’Alene, we joined up with 
Reo and Sandee Jerome, Rick and Christine Alexander, and affiliates Sharon 
and Charlie Wieder, Kathy and David Geese, Paul and Sharon Lindstrom, 
Christine and George Tucker, and Charli Westerfield. It was terrific to have 
such a good showing of B.C. members and affiliates, but we still missed those 
who were unable to attend due to health issues and/or being excluded due to 
the rally being fully booked in 26 minutes. 

In other club news, we are looking forward to the Hedley Rally starting on the 
28th of June and going until the 1st of July. We know that Beverly Robson 
and Eileen Meston are making preparations for a fun 
event that weekend. If you still want to attend, contact 
them at brobson@telus.net to check whether there are 
still spaces available. 

    (Cont’d on next page…) 



 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE (continued) 

The Fishing Rally at Sheridan Lake from 25 August to 1 September is also filling up. To check about availa-
bility, contact Bob Halliwell at halliwell4840@telus.net . The coveted Fishing Rally wooden trophy is up for 
grabs once again. The last time we attended the fishing rally, the fishers only caught one fish during the whole 
event, and even that one might have been a little outside the time deadline (wink, wink – John and Al). Even 
for those who are not fishers, the lake is well suited for swimming, canoeing, kayaking, paddle boarding, and 
other water-related activities. 

We are thankful to Arlene, our wonderful Newsletter Editor for getting out the message about the Golf Rally 
at Twin Lakes on September 12th – 15th. We already have 11 rigs signed up, but there is possibly room for 
more. To join us, call the golf course directly to see if they have space, then please contact us at 
tilley2007@outlook.com and John and Chris Millard at millard12581@gmail.com so that we know that you 
are coming. Golfing expertise is not required, and those of us who do not golf know that there are lots of near-
by options for fun activities in the Penticton area, or you can join us in walking the beautiful Twin Lakes golf 
course. Also, people who live in the Okanagan Valley are welcome to join us for Happy Hours, even if you 
are unable to attend the rally.  

Trenor and I are looking forward to some personal travel adventures in the coming month as we celebrate 
Trenor’s recent 80th Birthday (see photo at right with cake). We will be happy to see our new and continuing 
(not old) Airstream friends down the trail, starting in Hedley in June. We heard recently that John and Chris 
Millard are enjoying their cross-Canada odyssey. We hope that you will be getting out your shiny tiny house 
(or van/motorhome) and exploring our beautiful province or our 
nearby neighbours.  

 

   Trenor & Barbara 

BRITISH COLUMBIA UNIT’S NEW FLAG 

Are you interested in buying a B.C. 
Airstream Club Flag for your rig? We 
had one made for the Region 10 Rally 
and it looks fabulous! 1. It has the 
Club Logo (like the crests we had 
made), but just bigger (i.e., 3 feet x 5 
feet). 2. Cost is around $75.00 (USD) 
(including shipping and handling) 3. 
We are working on arranging ship-
ping to a U.S. address. 4. If you are 
interested, please contact Trenor Til-
ley at tilley2007@outlook.com. 
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B.C. Caravan and Region 10 Rally 
Reported by Trenor & Barbara Tilley 

 
The Caravan 
 
 We joined the B.C. Caravan at the KOA in Leavenworth, Washington. What a change from our previous visits there! There 
is so much more development nearby, including a transit hub and a convenient Safeway store with associated Starbucks outlet. Our 
first day had lovely weather and we really enjoyed using the campground’s patio furniture for our Happy Hour gathering. Karen 
Griffin and Rick Mattson are wonderful hosts, and they greeted us with shortbread cookies delightfully decorated in the shape of 
trailers and flamingoes. The next day proved very wet all day, which was a disappointment, but we got out the boots and umbrellas 
and explored the many fascinating shops with their German themed goods. We even enjoyed the music of a German-style band and 
alp-horn players at the covered band stand. With only 6 of us, we had our Happy Hour in our trailer, then we all went to the Baren 
Haus restaurant for a delicious German-style dinner of schnitzel, sausages, red cabbage, etc. 
 On to Wilbur, Washington, a tiny town in mid-eastern Washington. The campground was clean and well-organized, but it 
was strange to have to set up our sewer hose before the power and water hookups, and to drive the trailer over the sewer hole. Anoth-
er cool night, so we had Happy Hour/Dinner celebrating Cinco de Mayo in Rick and Karen’s trailer. Quesadillas, devilled eggs, and 
the like were the order of the day. The next day Rick and Barry played 9 holes of golf at a nearby course, and Karen, Trenor, and I 
drove to see the presentations at the Grand Coulee Dam – they had interesting displays, and fascinating movies. Craig and Tracey 
also visited the dam site, but we also stopped at the Lake to take a short hike. We were chased off the hike by some rain, and subse-
quently were hit by a short hailstorm nearby in the truck. Karen so enjoyed the day that she and Rick (along with her brother, Eddie) 
were going there after the Region 10 Rally. Upon our return to the campsite, we were treated to a delicious fish fry with Halibut and 
Cod caught by Karen and Rick along with sides provided by the rest of us. 
 Our last stop on this short Caravan was arriving a day early at Blackwell Island, just over the bridge from Coeur D’Alene, 
Idaho. This Region 10 Rally was Trenor’s and my first big rally, so we were eager to soak up as much as we could. Our first even-
ing, we went to the Cedars Restaurant, and we were in a floating room over Lake Coeur D’Alene. Trenor celebrated his 80th birth-
day in style with yummy Beef Prime Rib, his favourite, perfectly cooked. 
 
 
The Rally 
 
 The Rally provided lots of time for meeting new people and connecting with people we had met before. It was super to 
see Paul and Sharon Lindstrom from Montana who had been on the Vancouver Island Caravan with us last September. We also re-
connected with Karen Sousa and Jane Kass-Wolff, our neighbours at the Potlatch Rally at Land Yacht Harbor last summer. 
 As far as activities at the Rally, we had fabulous weather for the boat cruise on the Lake Coeur D’Alene, took time to ex-
plore the many shops along Sherman Avenue in the historic town, and even had a hamburger lunch at the Hudson’s lunch counter. It 
was fascinating to watch the chef form the burger patties with his left hand, squish them with his flipper, and then so quickly transfer 
them to the hot grill. At the rally itself, we had hotdogs the first night, a fabulous Italian meal (prepared by Michelle and Don Paris, 
they are Oregon Airstream Club members and she is a retired chef), and a catered Mexican meal, along with several continental 
breakfasts (coffee cake and coffee/tea), and a pancakes and sausages breakfast one morning. 
 A highlight of the rally was the two-hour boat cruise where we saw many lovely homes, some of which are only accessible 
by water and require trams to bring goods up to the house. There was also a golf course with a floating hole that must be reached in 
two shots. 
 A personal highlight of the trip was going into “The Hitching Post”, a small wedding chapel where Barry Hook’s parents 
were married 90 years ago this year. Another lucky couple were preparing to take the plunge as we chatted with the woman at the 
entrance. They did not have records prior to the mid-1960s, but Barry already has a copy of their marriage certificate. 
 Club’s responsibilities at the Rally were centred around the Silent Auction, which was to provide funds for the Coeur 
D’Alene Union Gospel Mission Crisis Centre for Women and Children. We had been working with Christine Tucker from Washing-
ton over the phone and with Zoom meetings, so it was good to finally meet her in person. As people arrived for the rally on the 8th of 
May, we took in over 120 items to be auctioned. Thanks to Charli Westerfield’s packing acumen, we were able to store the items in a 
small shed before the auction on the 11th . More items arrived on the 11th , so that we were providing over 150 items for the silent 
auction, including some stays at beach homes, numerous themed baskets, many wine bottles, a double camping chair and stemless 
wine glasses from Traveland, our club’s B.C./Canada picnic basket, etc. In addition, some products arranged by Steve from the Idaho 
club were put up for a raffle, and the lovely table centres (29 of them) made by Tim McPhee were sold. The Silent Auction brought 
in over $7500 (USD) and the total amount raised was $11,000 (USD). We are proud of the amount raised, and we know that it will 
be much appreciated. Many thanks to all the B.C. Club members and affiliates that helped in so many ways with this project. 
 Overall, the rally had many fun moments, and we really enjoyed meeting friends and making new friends. There is talk of 
another rally at the same site in 2025, and we would recommend that you keep watching the newsletter regarding registration for that 
rally. Keep in mind that the 2024 rally was fully filled within 26 minutes of the booking site being opened. 
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Wilbur, Washington 

Tilley’s Unit with 
new flag 

Silent Auction 

Table centerpieces 

Barry where his parents were wed 

Happy Hour in Osoyoos 

Barbara & Karen at Grand Coulee 
Fish fry courtesy Karen & Rick 

Boat Cruise 

Eddie, Barbara & Trenor on boat 

Group Dinner 

Cookies made by a 
friend 
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     A trip to remember! 
     By Chris and John Millard 
           (Part 1 of 3) 
 
 
 On May 1st 2024, we set out on an epic adventure (epic for us) from our home in South Surrey to the east coast of Canada 
and then down into Maine.  The following is a brief summary of our journey. We decided to travel through the United States for the 
first part of our journey to decrease our fuel costs, also because we had previously crossed Canada to Toronto many times. So, we set 
out through Washington and Montana mostly on the I-90. We also planned to boondock much of the way as we recently upgraded 
our lithium solar power system. For the record the upgrade proved extremely advantageous as we were able to track our power use 
via Bluetooth. Lithium is clearly much better than I had imagined. 
 We found that many campgrounds and rest stops were closed which made finding a place to stay each evening somewhat 
challenging. The scenery along the I-90 was amazing and we were surprised how varied and hilly much of the terrain was as opposed 
to driving across the flat prairies of Canada. A couple of challenging events included stopping at Buffalo Gap National Park in South 
Dakota where we were introduced to newly hatched ticks, and head winds of over 80 km for 2-1/2 days courtesy of the Oklahoma 
twisters. 
 The winds even unfurled our awning despite us tying it down. Later with help from a roll of t-rex tape we repaired it as best 
we could and carried on.  Surprisingly, in Fargo, North Dakota we boondocked at a Cracker Barrel and met several other Airstream-
ers  from the Maine club that were heading to Alaska (small world indeed). After 8 long days of driving we arrived in Sault St Marie 
and stayed at an Elks Lodge campground overlooking the locks. From there we headed towards North Bay and overnighted at a casi-
no. The amazing part of this is as we were driving around back of the casino we encountered our first moose. 
 On to Ottawa, Montreal, and Quebec Cities for a week of sightseeing. The Parliament Buildings in Ottawa were wonderful 
to see as was old Montreal. We even had a chance to see one of John’s childhood homes in St. Anne de Bellvue ( west Montreal) 
where he lived as a child and the local locks. If you haven’t been to Quebec City it is a must stop. We stayed in a campground in 
Nevis, Quebec which worked out perfectly as we took the ferry each day across the river to old Quebec.  Should you decide to stay 
here with your Airstream we would highly recommend the Camping Transit campground south of the city. 
 We continued on to New Brunswick as we really wanted to experience the famous Fundy extreme tide changes. We stayed 
at Fundy National Park. Windy all of the time but none the less quite beautiful. As it is now late May we are headed on to PEI over 
the next week and will report on this in episode 2.  We hope you have enjoyed a brief snippet of our adventure so far. We have 
learned after travelling this far (approximately 4000 miles) that Airstreams are really designed as a tool to help you get out, enjoy the 
journey and to see and experience new places, people and things. We are truly blessed to have been given this opportunity to experi-
ence this wonderful country of ours with our trusty Peggy (1973 overlander) in tow. 
 Stay tuned for parts 2 and 3…. 
 

 

Old Quebec City Soo locks 
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BC Joins Canada 

Can you spot the moose 

Bay of Fundy 

Old Quebec City 

Too windy for Oreo 

North Dakota Bad Lands 

Old Quebec City 
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Stay tuned for 
Part 2 next 

month... 



 

 

Welcome to our pop-up rally! We are heading out to Aspen Crossing July 4 - 7 for the weekend, ride a train 
and go to the Stampede. Aspen Crossing is a beautiful, family friendly campground that has a lot of ameni-
ties on site such as a swimming area for kids and a pub for the adults. There are only 15 sites reserved, so 
if you're interested then complete the form. If we have more interest then we'll start a waitlist (and talk to 
the staff about more sites). Rally participants are able to sign up for individual events, in case they are not 
interested in the Stampede or Train ride. 
  

This will be a cross between a pop-up rally (nothing planned) and an organized rally. Tentative schedule: 

Thursday - arrive, Happy Hour 

Friday morning - tour of Aspen Crossing by their staff for those interested, tour of local brewery and tasting 
in afternoon/evening 

Saturday - Day at the Stampede (looking at renting a bus for transport) 

Sunday - Train ride! Enjoy a champagne brunch and train robbery 

Rally fees:  

•  Campsite - $70/night, full service 

•  Train ride posted price - Adults - $120, Children 14 and Under - $65. (We will receive a discount 
for staying at the campground, price confirmed when reservation is confirmed) 

•  Stampede general admission - Age 13 - 64 - $23, Over 64 - $15 (we will be reaching out to rally 
participants with information for specific tickets to the rodeo, etc.) 

Site information: All sites are full hookup. Your site will be allocated (don't worry, they're all great). We 
have a mix of pull through and back-in sites. Take a look at the Aspen Crossing website to see everything it 
has to offer! 

This is a great opportunity to add on some other events and see what the local area has to offer. Some ide-
as: Further days at the Stampede, Tyrell Museum, Blackfoot Crossing, or enjoy any of our provincial 
parks! If you want to just hang out then remember Aspen Crossing comes complete with a restaurant, pub 
and pizza joint as well as play areas for children and a swimming "hole".  

 Instructions and next steps 

1) Complete form 

2) I share your contact information with the 
campground 

3) I send you a confirmation email and instruc-
tions on how  to complete the registration. DO 
NOT go through their online reservation sys-
tem.  

4) You complete the reservation (following in-
structions in the email you will receive) by April 
30 

5) We have a great time!! 

Any questions? Feel free to email me 
at airstreamclub120@gmail.com 

Thanks!   Mary Culshaw,   BRN 9716   PAGE 7 

https://aspencrossing.com/
https://www.nineinalinebrewing.com/
https://www.mustdocanada.com/aspen-crossing-scenic-train-excursions-in-the-alberta-prairies/
https://aspencrossing.com/
https://tyrrellmuseum.com/
https://blackfootcrossing.ca/wordpress/
https://www.albertaparks.ca/
https://www.albertaparks.ca/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScgWX4OYcOb5RjXat9hbNDmUF0Oo9j_jq0xdAdAXT5Oq565qg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:airstreamclub120@gmail.com
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BC Airstream Club 

2024 Fishing/Installation Rally 

 

 

We are in the planning stages for the fishing/installation rally.  For those who have 

expressed an interest in attending, please reconfirm with me.  A quick email to 

halliwell4840@telus.net. 

 

The dates for the rally are August 25th-September 1st at the beautiful 

Loon Bay Resort at Sheridan Lake. 

 

I have sites reserved so again, please confirm your attendance.  I will assign your site.  

Once the sites are assigned I will contact you to call the resort and place a deposit. 

 

Thanks.  See you there. 

 

  Bob & Gayle Halliwell 



 

 

HEDLEY HOEDOWN RALLY 
NEW INFORMATION FOR June 28 – July 1st, 2024 

The count down is on! Less than one month to go! Yes, we are coming out of our 
post-Covid doldrums!  
 
We have 13 registered units so that means there’s still room for more! (Doug at 
Riverhaven has 1 site left. We have 2 units reserved next door at Gold Mountain 
RV as well. Still more room there.) 
 
Exciting Developments: This could be the last rally at Hedley for a little while! 
New options are in the works so stay tuned! If you haven’t enjoyed the special se-
renity and homeyness of Riverhaven then there’s still time to make your reserva-
tions. 
 
To do List: 
1. There are the usual things to do on your own: Explore the Similkameen Valley, 
including road trips and nature trails, Hedley’s Tourism & quaint shops always 
appreciate our business, Cathedral Park, etc. etc. 
2. Old Hedley Haskap Berry Farm. 2821 Old Hedley Rd. Update: Even though 
this little farm is for sale now, it will be/should be open for us as it is prime 
Haskap berry season. Haskap Berry syrup will definitely be available though for 
Trenor’s French toast! 
3. Trenor’s Famous French Toast Breakfast. Gluten free options will be available. 
4. Bob will be doing his not-to-be-missed Bun on the Run this year! 
5. Noon time dinner (Sunday noon time) will be at Barry’s favourite Thai restau-
rant in Keremeos. 
6. Plus our usual communal gatherings. Happy Hour. Breakfast. (Last year every 
breakfast became a communal gathering where everyone brought their own 
coffee and whatever else they wanted BUT there always seemed to be a 
communal offering as well.) 
7. Plus Games and Draws. 
 
CALL DOUG OR LINDSAY AT: Riverhaven RV & 
Motel, 6165 HWY #3, Hedley 
 
1-250-292-8221 
 
And of course, drop Bev a line letting us know you’re 
signed up: brobson@telus.net 
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THE COMMUNITY CORNER 
by Arlene 

 
Pull tabs are once again being collected.  Tom 
Akam is organizing taking these tabs to be trad-
ed in for $$$ for a charity...so, save them please, 
bring them to one of the functions and we will 
arrange to get them to Tom. 
 
 
 
 
If you are planning to attend the weekly break-
fast on Tuesdays, be sure to contact Tom Akam 
as the usual Roadhouse Restaurant suffered a 
fire that will keep it out of commission for sever-
al months.  Therefore,  several different meeting 
places are being considered. 
 

 

 

Wendell Bonner, a long-time member of both North 

Cascade Washington Unit (since disbanded) and an 

affiliate of BC Unit passed away early May. Thanks 

to Jim Kolhoff for sending me this information. 
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Check us out on Facebook.  
Some sites you may enjoy 
are: 
 
 BC Unit Caravana 
 WBCCI Region 10 
 WBCCI Wally Byam Airstream Club 
 Airstream Addicts 
 Airstream Hunter 
 Airstream Courtesy Parking  
 Airstream Canada Adventures 
 Airstream Pets 



 

 

 
 
 
NEW BC UNIT MEMBERS & AFFILIATES 
 
VARNEY, Glen & BENNETT, Charmian  BRN 24424 
1740 Whiffin Spit Road     (Members) 
Sooke, BC, V9Z 0T9 
Phone: 250-213-1282 (Glen) 
  778-425-0050 (Charmian) 
Email:  benvar2@gmail.com (Glen) 
  varneyglen@gmail.com (Charmian) 
Airstream: 2024 23-foot Flying Cloud 
 
LEONHARDT, Chris & Jacqueline   BRN 18500 
6667 Perth County Line 44     (Associates) 
Bornholm, ON, N0K 1A0 
Phone: 519-274-5707 (Chris) 
  647-241-8902 (Jacqueline) 
Email:  chris13_80@hotmail.com 
  jackie.ntait@gmail.com 
Airstream: 2006 25-foot Safari 
 
 
 
ROSTER CHANGES 
  
The new Roster (mine, pictured above right) has now been mailed out to all paid-up members of the BC Airstream Club.  
Please check your listing to ensure there are no errors.  If you do find one, please notify Tom Akam at light-
house13381@shaw.ca or phone him at 604-538-4149 and notify Arlene so that correction can be shown in the next newsletter.  
Be sure to add new members as they are shown monthly into your Roster to keep it up-to-date. 
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Saying goodbye to Joyce Christenson 
who is travelling across Canada to live 

near her daughters in Oakville, Ontario.  
You will be missed, Joyce. 
Happy Hour Farewell with 

(L-R) Tom Akam, Arlene Matches, Joyce 
Christenson, and Paul Wheeler 

(Janet Soucy photos) 

Joyce safely at destination 



 

 

 
DATE  EVENT    HOST(S)   STATUS 
 
       
Every Tuesday  Coffee/Breakfast Get-Together  Tom Akam 
9:00 am   Various places until the Roadhouse 604-538-4149 
   Is back up and running   to reserve your spot 
   Surrey,  BC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 28–July 1  Hedley Rally    Bev Robson/Eileen Meston 
   Riverview RV Park, Hedley, BC  Brobson@telus.net 
    
 
Aug.25-Sept.1  Fishing & Installation Rally  Bob & Gayle Halliwell 
   Loon Bay Resort   halliwell4840@telus.net 
   Sheridan Lake, BC   778-808-7257 
 
 
Mid-Sept  Golf Rally    John & Chris Millard 
        millard12581@gmail.com 
        604-536-6372 
 
Date TBA  Ft Langley  Rally   Trenor & Barbara Tilley    
  
 
 
 
Oct.5-10  67th Airstream Club International Rally 
   Sedalia, Missouri 
 
 
Nov.30 or Dec. 7 Christmas Luncheon 
   White Spot in Aldergrove 
 
 
 
 

2025 
 
 
Date TBD  Small Towns BC Caravan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUT ON YOUR THINKING CAPS — WE ARE OPEN FOR SUGGESTIONS 
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Tom Akam maintains on his computer an up-to-date alphabetical roster, a list of updates 
(corrections, additions and deletions) and separate rosters for (1) the Interior/Okanagan. 
(2) the Islands and (3) the United States.  Upon request to lighthouse13381@shaw.ca (or 
604-538-4149), he will email members copies either as a Word document or as a PDF ― 
your choice. 

Why not carry your old expired Blue Beret magazines 
with you when you travel?  There are future members 
all over North American and Europe who would love to 

enjoy the Wally Byam Airstream Club lifestyle.  Many owners (new 
and old) don’t know of the club and a dust-collecting Blue Beret 

may be just the incentive to join us. 

  PAGE 13 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear B.C. Airstream Club members, 

We have new B.C. Airstream Club crests using the design work of Marilyn VanIderstine and 
Tom Akam (and approved by International). 

You also can add one of these colourful crests to your hat, your jacket, or other clothing 
items. How?: Send us an email at tilley2007@outlook.com. 

What?: We will mail you one crest per rig. 

Want more?: Additional crests are $5.00 each. 

What to do for more than one?: Please send a cheque payable to the B.C. Airstream Club Unit 
#121 to: 

The Tilleys, #1, 1426 Finley Street, White Rock, BC, V4B 4L5 

mailto:lighthouse13381@shaw.ca


 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS: 
 
   Budget Committee 
 Tom Akam & the VPs 
   Caravan Committee 
 Paul Wheeler & Janet Soucy 
   Nominating Committee 
 John Millard and two others 
 to be selected 
   Community Service 
 Arlene Matches 
   Equipment Chairman 
 John Millard 
   Hospitality & Sunshine 
 Arlene Matches 
   Membership & Mentoring 
 Barry Hook 
   Newsletter Editor 
 Arlene Matches 
   Roster & Handbook 
 Tom Akam 
   Safety Chairman 
 Vacant 
   Telephone Committee 
 Vacant 
   Unit Historian 
 Vacant 
   Webmaster 
 Monty Sheldan 
   Youth Ambassador 
 Vacant 
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Presidents Trenor & Barbara Tilley, request that new and affiliate members please forward 
their info (photo and bio) for inclusion on the BC Unit website.  We also encourage our regu-
lar and affiliate members who haven’t done so to add a picture and update their biographies as 
well.  Our Web Master, Monty Sheldan is working on an upgrade for our website and you will 
be advised when these changes are completed.  Monty’s email is msheldan@mac.com. 
 
Tom Akam has a printable and up-to-date version of our Mini Roster in Word format which he 
will email upon request.  Tom’s email address is:  lighthouse13381@shaw.ca 
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!!...SMILE…!! 

Along with the ad for Midtown RV in 
Penticton, shown are four business 

cards for technicians that are proven 
to be reliable (and who are able to 

bring their garage to you…!!) 


